
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Geagte Ouer 

 

The announcements that President Ramaphosa made on 23 July 2020 have now been promulgated in 

Government Gazette number 662 that was published on 2 August 2020. Ons sal die uitgawe van die 

Staatskoerant op die skool se webtuiste plaas vir meer inligting. 

 

As you will in all probability be aware, the Grade 9 students will now return on Monday, 24 August 2020, 

and the Grade 8 students on Monday, 31 August 2020.  

 

The Grade 10 and 11 students are also scheduled to return on 24 August, but as we have already 

received permission for a deviated return for Grade 10 and 11 on alternative days, we are allowed to 

receive them back at school before then. This issue was discussed by the staff this afternoon and they 

have unanimously decided that it is in the best interest of the learners to return to school earlier. 

 

The Grade 10 learners will therefore return on Tuesday, 11 August 2020, and the Grade 11 learners on 

Wednesday, 12 August 2020.  

 

The school will close on Friday 23 October and reopen for the final term on Monday, 2 November. 

The schools will close at the end of the year on 15 December 2020. 

 

Die 2021 skooljaar vir die personeel gaan op 25 Januarie begin en vir die leerders ‘n paar dae later. 

 

It seems as if the 2020 NSC results will only be available in February 2021. 

 

Please ensure that your child’s appearance is neat on his/her return to school. Hairdressers have 

reopened and there is no excuse not to be tidy. There will be an appearance inspection for our Grade 12 

learners on Thursday, 6 August, as formal individual photographs will be taken on Friday, 7 August, the 

day they are also writing English Paper 3. 

 



I remind parents to continue to honour their financial commitment to the school, no matter how small it 

is. As you can see above, the staff is prepared to walk the extra mile for your child. I ask you to do the 

same for their school. 

 

Ek waardeer u samewerking opreg. 

 

Kind regards 

 

D.R. Human 

HEADMASTER / SKOOLHOOF 

3 August 2020 

 


